
Hello, Bonjour, Shé:kon! My name is Nathaniel, and I am a 3rd Year student in 
the Faculty of Law’s JD/JID program and I'm hoping to bring some new ideas 
and perspectives to the Senate. I hope to bring my experience as a JD/JID 
Representative on the Law Students Society and the Faculty of Law Curriculum 
Committee to the Senate Curriculum Committee regarding current and new 
course offerings, cross-faculty courses, how students are evaluated in certain 
courses, and what experiential courses are offered in coming years.   


